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Decer A Gorx,

It gives me the greatest pleasure to congratulate you on the occasion of the Nobel Peace Prize.

This is a most welcome recognition of your tireless efforts to raise awareness and inspire
action on climate change all over the world.

This year’s Peace Prize clearly demonstrates that environment is intrinsically linked to peace,
stability and human welfare. From here on, we cannot discuss security issues without taking
into account the need to stabilise the global climate.

I was glad to host you during your visit to Oslo last year, where the screening of your film
made a strong contribution to the climate debate in Norway. Looking forward to meeting you
in Oslo again in December, I remain,
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